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This newsletter goes only to those individuals who have joined PTSA for this school year.   
 

A Note from the PTSA President 
 
It’s November a time when we are reminded to be grateful – please let me express my gratitude to all 
of our members for all that you do. I am grateful that I am a part of a Hebron community that rallied 
together to help the Estrada family after their home fire. If you donated by check, cash, gift card or 
goods please know how much your generosity was appreciated by the family. 
 
To quote Will Rogers “it ain’t bragging if it is true” Let me tell you some truths about our student 
members at Hebron this month, and it’s only the 6th! 
 

 Band took SILVER at State 
 Girls Cross Country team is headed to State this weekend 
 Two members of the Boys Cross Country team qualified individually for State 
 Volleyball is headed to Round 2 of the playoffs 
 StuCo hosted over 700 students at Hebron last weekend for the Texas Association of Student 

Councils for their Fall Convention 

 
Most of all I am grateful to you for joining PTSA.  If the HHS PTSA Board can be of any service please 
contact me at  
  
Thank you, 
Jenny Proznik, PTSA President 
HHS and HHS9 

 
PTSA Post-Prom Fundraiser 
 
The Hebron PTSA is partnering with Thirty-One Gifts to raise funds for our Post Prom Event.  Thirty-
One Gifts offers an affordable, stylish and unique product line, ranging from purses and totes to 
thermal products, a home organizational line, and various accessories most of which can be 
personalized.  The Hebron PTSA/Thirty-One Gifts fundraiser will run from November 1st through 
November 14th.  This fundraiser will be handled online to simplify the ordering and collection process. 
Order online via https://www.mythirtyone.com/denicekiesling and click on the tab marked “My 
Scheduled Parties,” then find the "Hebron PTSA Fundraiser" and click on "Shop Now.” View the catalog 
at http://issuu.com/thirty-one/docs/thirty-one-catalog-fall14?e=10297463%2F9100143 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Laura Green at lauratgreen@verizon.net. 

https://www.mythirtyone.com/denicekiesling
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mailto:lauratgreen@verizon.net


 
 

 
Reflections Contest Update 
Reflect your artistic talents through the PTA Reflections program.  This year’s theme is “The World 
Would be a Better Place If…” entry categories are Visual Arts, Literature, Film Production, 
Photography, Musical Composition, and Dance Choreography.  The deadline for entries at Hebron is 

November 7th in the library at the main campus or 9th grade center.  You can get participation 

rules and entry forms at www.txpta.org/programs/reflections or you can contact our local PTSA 
reflections co-chairs Lisa Lowary or Lee Jansen at lisalowary@hotmail.com 

 
Hebron’s Got Talent 
The Hebron Choir Department is putting on a talent show on Saturday, November 8, 2014 at 7:00pm 
in the Hebron High School auditorium.   Tickets are $5 at the door.  There is a People’s Choice award, 
so come and vote for your favorite act! 
 

AVLS Café – Reservations Required! 
 
Please join us for the first AVLS Cafe of 2014-2015! On November 14 from 12:00PM – 1:45PM, we will 
be serving a spread of soups and salad. Come enjoy Chicken Tortilla, home-made chili, and more along 
with an assortment of cornbread, rolls, crackers, and salads. 
 
A small donation of $5 will get you a spot at one of our tables. Please make a reservation to ensure a 
seat, and to help us prepare enough food.  We look forward to seeing you at the Café in Room 1240. 
Reservations only at http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c45a8ad2daafc1-november 
 

Counselor’s Corner 
Counselor’s Website - It is FULL of important information and can answer 90% of the questions 
people have when they call.  There is detailed information about how to obtain transcripts, 
recommendation letters, testing dates, college application process, and so much more.  Take a minute 
to see what is there! Here is the direct link. 
http://hhs.lisd.net/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=120936&type=d&pREC_ID=417805 
 

Hebron PTSA Web Site 
HHS PTSA has a new website this year www.hebronptsa.org  It has great information and links to all 
sorts of parent resources – be sure to check it out. 
 

Membership and Scholarship Requirements 
If you are planning to apply for any of the PTSA scholarships for graduating seniors, you must be a 
current PTSA member.  While 4-year membership is not required in order to apply for the 
scholarship it is a category that receives points for term of membership.  The applications will be 
evaluated by the Lewisville Education Foundation (LEF). 
 
 

http://www.txpta.org/programs/reflections
mailto:lisalowary@hotmail.com
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c45a8ad2daafc1-november
http://hhs.lisd.net/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=120936&type=d&pREC_ID=417805
http://www.hebronptsa.org/


 
 

Post Prom Updates 
The Post Prom event will be on May 3, 2015.  Persons willing to help with the planning committee 
please contact Laura Green at lauratgreen@verizon.net  She will recruit volunteers for the night of the 
event later in the school year. 
 
Help support HHS' Post-Prom by purchasing cookies! They will be on sale every Wednesday and 
Thursday after school and are $1 for a bag of two cookies. Enjoy some nice, warm cookies and support 
Post-Prom at the same time!  
 

Extracurricular Club and Team News 
 
Hebron Band 
Congratulations to the Hebron Marching Band who took second place at the State UIL Marching Band 
contest on November 4th.  The show was spectacular, and we are very proud of you all!  

 
Hebron Football 
Come out and support our team at home this Friday against McKinney Boyd! It’s the final home game 
of the season.  You can purchase your tickets in advance online http://www.lewisvilleisdtickets.com 
or in the front office. 

 
Hebron Cross Country 
Hebron Girls XC Team, along with individual boy qualifiers, Drew Cummings and Ethan Davis, will be 
heading to Round Rock Friday, November 7th to compete in the State Meet. Join us at the HHS Field 
House @ 9/9:15 for a send off! Best of luck to our XC runners! 
  

IMPORTANT WEBSITES & DATES 
 Hebron High School website - hhs.lisd.net 
 Hebron 9th Grade Center website - hhs9.lisd.net 
 Lewisville Special Education PTSA website http://lisdseptsa.txpta.org/index.php?module=home_page 
 Student Holiday Nov. 24-28th  
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